
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

18 July 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

I am writing to inform you that I will be leaving at the end of next term to become Headteacher at 

a school in West Sussex in January 2023. 

It has not been an easy decision to make. I have thoroughly enjoyed being Headteacher at The 

Hamble School for the last four years. It is a very special school because of the students, staff 

and the local community. I will always be grateful for the support that I have received from all of 

you, especially during the pandemic.  

The governors will be working closely with the Local Authority to appoint a replacement, and I am 

sure that there will be a lot of interest to lead this school. The governors will keep you informed 

next term, when they are in a position to do so. 

In the meantime, there is a lot of work to do over the next five and a half months. I will write a 

Headteacher blog later in the week to keep you up-to-date regarding all of the events of the past 

few weeks, as well as the extensive projects taking place over the holidays to make The Hamble 

School a better place for our community. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr A Govan 

Headteacher 

 

 

If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 

 


